
 
29th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Parent Information Evening 2025 

  

We recognise that Year 11 can be a challenging and anxious time for both students and parents. As such 

we’d like to invite you to our second Year 11 Parent Information Evening of the year on Wednesday 12th 

February 2025. 

 

This will be an opportunity to hear from the school’s leadership team about the remaining journey ahead for 

students this year and the support we’re putting in place to ensure they’re as successful as possible. The event 

will cover aspects such as revision advice and guidance, support for independent learning as well as next 

steps and positive mental health and wellbeing advice. 

 

There will also be an opportunity to attend revision workshops focusing on practical tips on supporting your 

child to revise.  

 

The format for the event is as follows: 

 

• Arrival from 4:45pm to the Learning Resource Centre for 5:00pm start.  

• 5:00 – 5:30pm - Presentation Mr Voice and Mr Dawson.  

• 5:30 – 6:00pm – Revision carousel focusing on different revision strategies for core subjects. 

If you would like to attend please click on the following link to register your attendance at the event 

https://forms.office.com/e/GkuzbV5uuj. Please note students are most welcome to attend with you.  

 

As part of the evening, we will be providing year 11 students with a pack of revision material to support them 

with their revision throughout the rest of the academic year.  

 

I look forward to seeing you in person at the event. 

  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Dawson       Mr T Voice  

Deputy Head Teacher     Assistant Head Teacher  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/GkuzbV5uuj

